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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Rapid City Planning Commission 
 
FROM: Vicki L. Fisher, Planning Manager 
 
DATE: September 17, 2009 
 
RE: Discussion of Sidewalk Cafés 
 

 
At the June 25, 2009 Planning Commission meeting, the Planning Commission requested staff to 
bring forward any issues that may have resulted from the operation of the sidewalk cafes and to 
bring forward any proposed amendments to the Sidewalk Café Ordinance needed to address the 
issues.   
 
Staff is requesting that this item be continued to the December 10, 2009 Planning Commission 
meeting since the sidewalk cafés are still operational.  This will also allow staff to visit with the 
operators of the sidewalk cafés to see if there are any issues that may require an amendment to 
the Sidewalk Café Ordinance.   
 
Staff Recommendation:  That the sidewalk café discussion be continued to the December 
10, 2009 Planning Commission meeting. 
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